
Newsletter 14 3rd May 2024 

Weekly Attendance 

Year to Date Attendance 

 

There has been so much fantastic learning and many exciting 

things happening in school this week. On Tuesday our Year 3 and 

4 football teams took part in a tournament, although they did not 

win a trophy on this occasion we are very proud of them. And our  

Year 4 pupils attended Rise Voices (see below). 

We also received the results of the parental survey sent out to you 

before the Easter break. There was some really positive feedback, 

thank you to those who took the time to complete it and share 

their views. We have looked at the responses carefully along with 

colleagues from the trust and our local governing committee and 

are developing a plan to address some key findings such as 

ensuring that families are familiar with our school vision and 

values.  

Finally, I must also share the sad news that after almost 20 years at 

Loughborough C of E, Mrs Start will be leaving us at the end of this 

half term. I know that we will miss her very much and wish her well 

as she begins a new chapter.  

I hope that you all have a lovely bank holiday weekend and look 

forward to seeing everyone back in school on Tuesday. 

Mrs Ferey 
  

Rise Voices  
On Monday night, children from Year 4 attended an incredible 

choral event at Rise Voices. They joined with children from 23 

other Rise schools to perform a selection of songs in front of 

parents. Our children thoroughly enjoyed this fantastic 

opportunity and were an absolute credit to the school, both with 

their singing and their conduct. A special thanks to Mr Cotton, Mrs 

Stone and Mrs de Hayes for helping with the organisation. 

 

 

 
 

“Together in God's grace, may we 

give our children the roots to grow 

and the wings to fly” 

 

Loughborough CofE Primary School, 

William Street, LE11 3BY 

Tel: 01509 263430 

Email: 

office@lceps.risemat.co.uk Website:  

https://www.loughborough-

primary.co.uk/ 

 

Twitter: @LoughboroughCE  

 

EYFS 99% 

Yr 1 93.8% 

Yr 2 94.4% 

Yr 3 94.9% 

Yr 4 93.9% 

Yr 5 92.8% 

Yr 6 95.9% 
 

EYFS 98.5% 

Yr 1 94% 

Yr 2 91.2% 

Yr 3 96.3% 

Yr 4 91.1% 

Yr 5 93.5% 

Yr 6 99.6% 

https://www.loughborough-primary.co.uk/?login=true
https://www.loughborough-primary.co.uk/?login=true


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3rd May 2024 

Edwards Sales and Lettings in Loughborough 

are holding a competition for children aged 4 

– 11 to design a new for sale board. 

Please see the leaflet emailed with this weeks 
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to grow and the wings to fly” 
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Friday 24th May 2024 

 

Our school council are hoping to create a peace  

garden in the space where our EYFS building   

currently stands. To raise money for this they are 

holding a ‘Break the Rules Day’.  Please see the 

flyer attached to this email for more information.  

In the hope that we do eventually have some sunny 

weather on the way we would like to remind you of 

the importance of     being sun safe. 

However, we have been made aware that the 

Nivea 5 in 1 sun cream  now contains almond oil.  

As a nut free school, and having pupils in school with 

severe nut allergies we would ask that pupils do not 

bring this particular product into school. 

Thank you for your understanding 

 

 

 

 

 

M&M productions are visiting school on Tuesday 7th 

May. Years 3 to 6 will be treated to a fantastic perfor-

mance of The Hobbit. 

https://www.loughborough-primary.co.uk/?login=true
https://www.loughborough-primary.co.uk/?login=true
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Diary Dates 

When? Who? What? 

06/05 All Bank Holiday school closed 

07/05 KS2 M&M Theatre production—The Hobbit 

09/05 EYFS Trip to Manor Farm 

W/C 13/05 Y6 SATs week 

17/05 All Year 4 Class Assembly 

20/05 All  Class photos—please let the office know if you do not want your 

child to be included 

24/05 All Break the Rules Day (led by School Council) 

School closes 

03/06 All School re-opens 

W/C 10/06 Y1 Phonics screening 

11/06 KS2 Trip to Go Ape 

21/06 All EYFS Class Assembly 

02/07 All KS1 Sports Day 11am-12pm 

KS2 Sports Day  1:30pm –2:30pm (more details to follow) 

03/07 Yr 6 Warning Zone Trip 

04 & 05/07 Yr 6 Transition days 

05/07 All School move up day 

08/07 All Year 6 Leavers service @ Emmanuel Church 

09/07 All School closes 

27/08 All School re-opens 

PFA meeting Tuesday 7th May at  The White Hart Pub  

7:30pm-9:15pm  

Hello everyone,  

We have some exciting announcements to make and some fun 

dates to pop in your diaries over the next term and hope to see 

as many of you who can make it on Tuesday evening - this is an 

open welcome to parents/carers who want to help build the 

community spirit here at CofE for our school, families and local 

community. 

 

Please keep a look out for the PFA Notice Board near our Year 1 

classroom for information as we now have weekly Newsletters.  

Thank you for your continued support and involvement. 

Your PFA 

Upcoming events  

Date Event 

20/5-

24/5 

Father’s Day gifts 

(watch out for letters) 

24/5 FRI-YAY Tuck Shop & 

School uniform sale 

06/6 KS1 & KS2 Disco’s 

28/6 Summer Fayre 

06/7 Mount Snowden 

Family Hike (KS2 

friends and families 


